PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF SHELBY
FAIR HOUSING
January 10, 2017

Present: Merle Draper, Supervisor
Dale Stalker, Councilman
Kenneth Schaal, Councilman
William Bacon, Councilman
Darlene Rich, Town Clerk
Karl Essler, Counsel, Bond, Schoeneck & King
Traci Culver, Bookkeeper
Trisha Laszewski, Assessor
Paul Gray, Constable
Claude Grimes, Constable
Dan Wolfe, Zoning and Code Enforcement Officer

Absent: Stephen Seitz, Jr., Councilman
Others: Brian Murray Sr. Bob Kwandrans
Jim Zelazny Les Quackenbush

Public Hearing was called to order at 6:40pm

Purpose of the Public Hearing- To take public comment about the current Fair Housing Plan.
This is a Parallel that rests with the annual Organizational Meeting. Mr. Essler explained that
this requirement is under state agency OCS that Town maintains. Traci Culver is the Fair
Housing Officer for the Town of Shelby.

Public comments: none

Motion to close public hearing by Councilman Schaal, seconded by Councilman Stalker.

Ayes - 4
Opposed - 0
Absent-1
Motion carried

Meeting adjourned 6:45 PM
Respectfully submitted,

Darlene A. Rich, MMC, RMC
Town Clerk




